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FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Felix Kronenberg 

Michigan State University 

 

Dear readers of the IALLT Journal, 

It is my pleasure to introduce this new issue. I am particularly thankful to our new editor, Jonathan 
Perkins, who stepped in at the last minute, and of course to the article authors.  

The IALLT Journal represents the core values of our organization. It is completely open and 
accessible worldwide. Its articles complement other IALLT publications, such as the new 
FLTMAG, which is published three times a year and features shorter articles on very timely issues 
in the field, the IALLT webinars, and our books. I would also like to highlight the new “Language 
Center Handbook,” which was published just a few weeks ago. 

I hope the articles are useful and inspiring to you academically and professionally.  

All the best, 

Felix Kronenberg 
President of IALLT  
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